Accordion Talk Newsletter, February 2024

Next Meeting:

March 16, 2024
Public Safety
Building, Milwaukie,
OR. 3200 SE
Harrison St.,
Milwaukie, OR 97222

Next Meetings:

March 16

April 20

May 18

Board Members

President: Fran Maddox

V-President: Valeri Chiappetta

Secretary: Marlene Meissner

Treasurer: Susan Schwab

Camp Director: Delette Huffman

At - Large:

Bev Spurgeon

Micah Cowan

Rose City Accordion Club.org

President's Message

Fran Maddox

Dear Members:

What a wonderful meeting February 17. There were approximately 30 people in attendance, including 5 visitors. The music circle was conducted by Marlene Meissner who led all the songs with much enthusiasm. It sounded like everyone had practiced hence the sound was very good.

The business meeting included a few items I'll mention here and then you can read the full minutes later in this newsletter. Paul Smith, a well-known accordionist in the Portland and surrounding areas, will be the Featured Performer at the March 16 meeting. We are happy Paul has agreed to entertain us with his music. Because we don't want the meeting to go too long (like this meeting) we will play songs in 2 rounds: first one song/person and second round another song for those who wish to play again.

Thank you to all who have paid their dues by the end of February. If you haven't done so, please pay Susan, the Treasurer, as soon as you can. Starting with the March newsletter only paid members will receive it.

For those who want to continue their "ForScore" education, we will begin the March 16 meeting at 10:00 and conclude at noon. Those of us using it, are finding it helpful and much lighter than carrying around binders of music.



Music Circle Leaders:

March-Delette

April-Micah

May--Susan